
9/23/23, 6:31 PM Mail - Hannah Tarwater - Outlook

https://outlook.office.com/mail/id/AAQkAGNjY2U5N2U4LWZlY2EtNGZjYy1hNDkxLWFlNWEwZDI0NWQ2MQAQAIv%2BjVbpfEdKtBDXc8WB6n0%3D 1/1

Fw: ALCSS Conference Proposal

Kristin Seale <kzs0165@auburn.edu>
Thu 8/31/2023 3:05 PM

To:Sara Demoiny <sbd0026@auburn.edu>
Cc:Hannah Tarwater <hgt0013@auburn.edu>

Good afternoon ladies, 
I just received this email and wanted to share with you ASAP. Thank you both for everything and I am
looking forward to really diving into this project now!
Kristin Seale, M.Ed.
FYE Mentor

From: Maddox, Lamont E <lmaddox@una.edu>
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2023 2:20 PM
To: Kristin Seale <kzs0165@auburn.edu>
Subject: [EXT] ALCSS Conference Proposal
 

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.

Dear Ms. Seale,
 
On behalf of the Alabama Council for the Social Studies, I am pleased to inform you that your
submission titled, Echoes of History, Voices of Today: Teaching Indigenous Narratives in Alabama, has
been accepted for the 2023 ALCSS Annual Conference on Friday, October 6th, 2023 at the Shelby
County Instructional Services Center. As the leading presenter, it is your responsibility to inform your co-
presenters on the acceptance of your proposal. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. I
look forward to seeing you at the conference.
 
Sincerely,
Lamont E. Maddox, Ph.D.  | 256.765.5187
Professor of Secondary Education 
Department of Teaching, Learning, and Leadership
UNA Box 5046 | 506C Stevens Hall • Florence, AL 35632-0001
www.una.edu/education/
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